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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Children in Reception and Nursery would like to invite you to their Nativity performance on either 
Wednesday 8th December or Thursday 9th December at 9.10am. 
 
Due to current Covid recommendations and to help keep everyone safe, we will implement the 
following guidelines: 

• Parents/Carers to stay in the playground after drop off until the hall doors are opened. 

• Only 2 visiting adults per family can attend (we will have a maximum of 40 adults (20 pairs) per 
performance). 

• Each family can only attend ONE of the performances. 

• Masks must be worn inside. 

• A lateral flow test should be taken before you attend. Please have proof of this on your phone. 
 
Please complete the slip below and return it to school by Thursday 2nd December. Confirmation of 
your performance booking will be sent via text on Friday 3rd December. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at one of the performances.  
 
Best Wishes, 
The Early Years Team 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I would like to attend the EYFS Performance on (please tick one option below): 
 
Wednesday 8th December:    Thursday 9th December:  
 
I don’t have a preference and can attend either day:   
 
How many adults will be attending (1 or 2?):  _______________ 
 
 
Name:  ______________________________________________________ 
 
Child’s Name:  _______________________________________  Class:  __________________ 
 
 
(Performance preferences will be allocated on a first come, first served basis). 

  

 

 


